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FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY,

March 7,1983
L-83-128

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch # |
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Varga:

Re: Turkey Point Units 3 & 4
Docket Nos. 50-250 & 50-251
Post-TMI Requirements
Control Room Habitability

Your letter of January 6,1983 concerning Control Room Habitability stated that
you were unable to determine the acceptability of our proposed control room design
based on the information provided and re' uested additional information. Ourq
architect-engineer has been requested to evaluate your concerns as described in the
enclosure to your letter, it is expected that this evaluation will be completed on a
schedule consistent with a submittal to you on or before August 31, 1983. This
submittal will consist of one of the following:

1. Justification for our control room as it :s currently designed;
2. Proposed design rnodification to resolve your concerns;
3. A combination of I and 2 above.

Please note that we are expecting to complete the Control Room Habitability
modifications previously committed to by July 1,1983.

Very truly yours,

Robert E. Uhrig
Vice President
Advanced Systems & Technology
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cc: J. P. O'Reilly, Region 11
Harold F. Reis, Esquire
PNS-LI-83-168-1
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